# FRES PTO



October 2016

#### Minute to Win it Family Game Night

This event is going to be a spectacularly spooky event October 27! This is a fun evening for families to challenge their student in variety of fun one minute challenges. Food will be served to make it an easy, fun night for the whole family. Students can wear their costumes too! It's going to be a Family Fun event you won't want to miss!

#### BOX TOPS

Keep collecting those Box Tops! Class collection contest will be in November. It is best practice to trim the box top on their dotted line and confirm the expiration date is still active prior to submitting to class collection.



### At the Next General Meeting

At our November 1\*, 6:30pm General Meeting we will be voting in our PTO Bylaws, which can be reviewed on the PTO website. We will be also welcoming our new PTO Treasure, Jan Bedwell. Thank you Allyson Dubenko-you will be missed!

It's Socktober!! = collect those socks and drop them off in the school office

#### DATES

Oct 29 Minute to win it family game night

Nov 1 PTO general meeting at 6:30pm

Nov 10 Box top collection

Nov 29 PTO board meeting at 6:30pm

Jan 27 Crab Feed

At our general & board meetings we encourage your input and to get up to date about what's going on at our school. We offer free childcare for potty-trained children so everyone can be involved! General meetings are in the school library & board meetings are in staff lounge.

## Have you turned in your Cookie Dough orders?

Our biggest fundraiser for our school, the <u>Great</u>
<u>American Fundraiser</u>, is wrapping up. The last day
was Oct 4. ALL orders with payment are due NOW!
The cookie dough will be delivered in a few weeks
and we will notify parents for pickup dates and
times.

RED RIBBON WEEK- will be Oct 24th-31st.

More information about this fun week with a great message and activities for the students will be out soon or get a sneak peek on the school app!

#### 2nd Annual PTO Crab Feed

We had such a great time last year we just have to do it again! Please join us either on the committee to help plan this awesome event and/or mark your calendar now for January 27, 2017- invite your friends and family, you do not want to miss this feed! Crab Feed tickets will make an amazing fun gift this holiday season.



#### A VERY SPECIAL THANKS

FRES Fall Carnival was fabulous. Thank you to all who came out to enjoy the carnival. A very special thanks to those who helped put together this great event, parents who helped at the event, those who donated items, LHS Interact Key Club and Brandi Loutzenhiser for really stepping up to help the PTO Board create an amazing night! THANK YOU!

